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Thursday 21 July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 

Changes to PE for September 2022 
 
As we continue to move into more certain times post Covid-19, following discussions 
with the staff team we have decided to implement some changes for PE and PE kit for 
next school year. 
 
From September 2022, children in EYFS and KS1 – Year R, Year 1 and Year 2, will 
be allowed to continue to come into school in their PE kits for relevant PE days or 
block weeks. 
 
Children in KS2 – Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6, will be expected to bring in their 
PE kits separately in a PE drawstring bag and change into their PE kits at school. 
 
The current situation was only every a temporary measure in response to Covids-19 
restrictions. 
 
There are a variety of reason for this change; as part of their learning and 
development, children need to be able to change themselves, it demarcates the time 
that is allocated to PE/Games and is part of the process of supporting children in 
readiness for the next stages in schooling. 
 
If there are any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this change. 
 
We wish you all a very peaceful and restful summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
, 
 
 
Iain Witts 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

 


